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Traffic Signal Controller Replacement  
 
The City of Kearney Public Works Department announces that weather permitting, traffic 
signal cabinet controller replacement work will take place at the intersection of 39th Street 
and Avenue E on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  East bound and west 
bound traffic signals will remain working while north bound and south bound traffic will be 
controlled by STOP signs.  Work is expected to be completed by 5:00 p.m.   
 
In addition, traffic signal cabinet controller replacement work will also take place at the 
intersection of 39th Street and 17th Avenue on Wednesday, June 21, 2017 beginning at 8:00 
a.m.  East bound and west bound traffic signal will remain working while north bound and 
south bound traffic will be controlled by STOP signs.  Work is expected to be completed by 
5:00 p.m. Citizens are urged to use extreme caution when traveling through the intersections 
during these times. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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